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Thank you Letter

Your Excellency,

Please allow me to express my sincere gratitude for the warm welcome and hospitality extended
to me and my delegation during my visit to the United Arab Emirates, on the sidelines of GITEX
Giobal on October 16, 2024.

1 am deeply appreciative of your kind invitation to participate in the upcorning World
Government Summit 2025, scheduled to take place in Dubai from February IIth to I3th. 1 am
pleased to confirm that 1 will be attending the event, 1 look forward to participating in the
discussions and engaging with fellow leaders and experts.
1 would also alike to extend a warm invitation to Your Excellency to visit Estonia at your
convenience. Such a visit would provide a valuable opportunity to deepen our collaboration,
particularly in the fields ofartificial intelligence and digital economy, and to explore new
avenues for partnership that can further benefit both of our nations.

Thank you once again for your generosity and for the opportunity to contribute to the important
discussions that will shape the future. 1 look forward to further strengthening the ties between
Estonia and the UAE in addressing giobal challenges and fostering meaningful collaboration.

Yours sincerely,

rkki Keido
Minister ofEconomy and Industry
Republic of Estonia
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